Bea Guevara

From: I

Sent: Saturday, 18 December 2021 11:39 AM
To: Strategic Planning
Subject: Amendment C 140

I wish to express my strong support for Amendment C140.

We have already lost so much of our built and landscape history . I'm hoping 1080 Heidlelberg-Kinglake Rd
Hursbridge 1s spared the trend of inappropriate renovations or worse still , neglect to a point where the
building and garden can't be saved .

Many thanks .





